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Message from the Winners

  We are most honored to have been selected as winners of 
the First JDR Award – an unexpected surprise because we did 
not realize that we had contributed so much to the Journal of 
Disaster Research (JDR). The JDR provided us with a fine op-
portunity to present our results on a project of the Science and 
Technology Research Partnership for Sustainable Development 
(SATREPS), making our work known to the world-wide scien-
tific community. SATREPS is  sponsored by the Japan Science 
and Technology Agency (JST) and the Japan International Co-
operation Agency (JICA).
  From 2010 to 2015, Japanese and Peruvian researchers con-
ducted a SATREPS project, Enhancement of Earthquake and 
Tsunami Disaster Mitigation Technology in Peru. To announce 
our research output, we chose the JDR and had our work pub-
lished in 36 articles in two special issues, in 2013 and 2014. 
The JDR’s prompt peer reviews and publication processes are 
really helpful to projects such as SATREPS, which have time 
limits. Our results would otherwise have been published much 
later.
   Congratulations on the JDR’s first-decade anniversary! We 
believe the JDR is an important journal in the natural hazard 
and disaster management field as it has been recognized as a 
Scopus indexed journal. The JDR’s open access and the fact 
that it enables papers to be downloaded free of charge from the 
web site is very helpful and convenient to readers and helps 
authors become known to broader audiences. We hope the JDR 
will get the Impact Factor of Thomson Reuters, becoming a 
major source of information in the disaster sciences field.   
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